

BETA-PSI CHAPTER NEWSLETTER



October 2024

East Stroudsburg University



Welcome

Greetings Sigma Pi Nationals and Beta-Psi Alumni.

We, the Beta-Psi chapter at East Stroudsburg University, would like to update all of you gentlemen with all we have we have accomplished so far this 2024-2025 academic school year.

Family Weekend

On September 28th, the Beta Psi chapter hosted our first annual family day. This was a great event where all the brother's families & friends got to meet each other, see our house, and enjoy spending time with each other. They also got to learn more about the history of our chapter. Most of the families were very generous and chipped in and brought food, drinks, and more. We are now looking to continue this event and make it a yearly tradition.





Convocation 2024

In June, we attended the Sigma Pi National Convocation in Indianapolis. Two of our brothers Stephen Tellez and Jack Spahn, along with one of our chapter advisors Cruz Manatt attended to represent our chapter. The Beta Psi chapter was also incredibly honored to receive the Grand Chapter Award. This award is for national recognition for outstanding excellence and properly representing what Sigma Pi is about. We will continue to thrive and keep earning great awards like these in the future.

Fundraising

Every year the Beta-Psi chapter is very grateful for the amount of funds we were able to bring to our chapters. We hold oncampus tables very often, we have already had four this semester. We frequently sell pies, candy, hot chocolate and cookies, social events and much more in order to bring money into this fraternity. To the right, is a photo from Pi Week that was held in September. This is a week long fundraising event that we hold annually with one of the sororities. (Alpha Omicron Pi)



Community Service

To continue, the Beta-Psi Chapter helped out our local community a lot so far this academic year. The brothers hold multiple street cleans every semester which help make our campus and surrounding areas beautiful once again. To the left, is a photo from a street clean we did with one of our school's sororities Lambda lota. Moving forward we would like to continue to improve our great community that we are blessed to live in.

Fall 2024 Providence Workshop at SJU

On September 14th, the Beta-Psi chapter went up to Saint John's University for the Sigma Pi Providence Workshop that occurs every semester. We had everyone from our chapter attend this event. This gathering consists of numerous Sigma Pi chapters and advisors throughout the Northeast region where we get to meet together and collaborate on the status and values of our fraternity nationwide.



Eboard

This academic school year has been very important as we believe that the Beta-Psi Chapter will keep shining on and off campus. This progress would have not been possible if it wasn't for the great leaders we have guiding us throughout the entire year. President Stephen Tellez, Vice President Jordan Valenti, Sargent at Arms Keiran Reyes, Treasurer Logan Rieder, Herald Ethan Clarke, and Secretary Fran Gonzalez make up this year's new Eboard that will continue to push this chapter even further than it's ever been.





The Future

The Brothers from the 2024-2025 academic school year are very proud of all the accomplishments that we are reaching but are not satisfied. The Beta-Psi chapter believes firmly in being better than we were the day before and we are keeping this mentality for the upcoming year. We hope that the new brothers can follow the path we have paved and bring us to new heights that'll continue to make this fraternity so great.

Thank You

The Beta-Psi Chapter here at East Stroudsburg University would like to share our gratitude with Sigma Pi Nationals and Alumni who have gotten us to where we are today. Without your support and constant motivation to be better, the accomplishments school year would not have been possible. Thank you from the all the Beta-Psi Brothers.

